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***PUBLIC STATEMENT*** 

 

Statement of Lt. Governor Molly Gray on Judge Ketanji Brown’s Confirmation to 

the Supreme Court of the United States 

 

Montpelier, Vt. — This afternoon, Lt. Governor Molly Gray released the following statement 

on Judge Ketanji Brown’s confirmation to the Supreme Court of the United States: 

 

“I applaud President Biden for fulfilling his promise to nominate the first Black woman to the 

Supreme Court of the United States and the Senate for their historic bipartisan confirmation of 

Judge Ketanji Brown to the Supreme Court of the United States. Judge Brown is a trailblazer and 

because of her tremendously qualified experience Vermont and United States will be better for 

her service.” 
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